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I am vehemently opposed to allowing the state to levy an additional property tax, 

adding to our already levied county and city property taxes. Oregon is ALREADY the 

3rd highest taxed state in America. The legislature needs to do a much better job of 

administering state funds. The ridiculous spending on homelessness, free drugs and 

illegal immigrants is so offensive to us law abiding citizens - so NO, ABSOLUTELY 

NOT! 


